Steven Seee

From: Susan Dunnington <toodie2@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 4:.26 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support H 5857

Dear Chair Donovan and Committee Members,
| am writing in support of House Bill 5857, the Reproductive Freedom and Gender Affirming Care Health

Data Privacy Act.

This bill is a step to protect consumer health data in regards to reproductive and gender-affirming health
care.

This data protection is urgently needed following the overturning of Roe. It should be a right of every
Rhode Islander that their health care data is secure, private and protected.

Thank you for your support of this very important bill.

Susan Dunnington, East Providence, 02914



